
Submitter: Chris Wright 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3940 

Oregon's breweries are facing major challenges. Between inflation, supply chain 

issues, employee shortages, a pandemic, and fewer people drinking, these local 

businesses need the support of lawmakers and the public to survive. 

• According to the Brewers Association, in the past two years there have been more 

brewery and taproom closures than openings. This tax would only serve to 

exacerbate this problem.  


